
RED GERANIUM PLANTS for PENTECOST, June 9, 2019 
I wish to donate  plants at $6.00 each. 

Bulletin information as follows:   in Memory of…   in Honor of… 
 
 
 
 

From:     

The Sanctuary will be decorated with red geraniums as a 
symbol of the coming of the Holy Spirit, as it did that first 

Pentecost in the form of flames. These flowers may be brought 
home after the 10:45 service and planted as a summer -long 

reminder of the presence of the Holy Spirit in our lives. 

Deadline is May 31, 2019 
**only 20 plants are needed so get your orders in early. 

Contact Information, if questions:  _________________________ 
 

Phone   Amount paid    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


